
From: Murrell Smith <murrell@leeandmoise.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: underwp@musc.eduunderwp@musc.edu 

Date: 9/17/2014 9:49:54 AM
Subject: FW: Order of the Palmetto

Please see below. I think this is the same as I sent last week but please verify. Thanks for all of your help. Murrell

G. Murrell Smith Jr.
Lee, Erter, Wilson, Holler & Smith LLC
126 North Main Street
P. O. Box 580(mailing address)
Sumter S.C. 29151
(803)778-2471 (voice)
(803)778-1643(fax)
murrell@leeandmoise.com
P

Please consider whether it is absolutely necessary to print this email: save resources and paper costs.
******* CONFIDENTIALITY NOTE ******

This message may contain information that is confidential or privileged under an attorney-
client relationship. It is intended only for use of the individual or entity to which it is
addressed, and any other dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is
strictly prohibited and may be illegal under federal or state law. If you have received this 
communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to this email and by 
deleting the original message and any copies. Thank you.

From: Underwood, Paul B. [mailto:underwp@musc.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2014 9:40 AM
To: Murrell Smith (murrell@leeandmoise.com)
Subject: FW: Order of the Palmetto

Hear it is again! Lawrence Lamar Hester Jr M.D. That is the way Frances and Betty would like it. Sorry if you did not 
get this. Thanks for your help!!

From: Underwood, Paul B.
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2014 1:44 PM
To: Murrell Smith
Subject: RE: Order of the Palmetto

Lawrence Lamar Hester, Jr. M. D. That is what she desires-Thanks again!!

From: Murrell Smith [mailto:murrell@leeandmoise.com]
Sent: Friday, September 12, 2014 1:36 PM
To: Murrell Smith
Cc: Underwood, Paul B.
Subject: Re: Order of the Palmetto

Please give me the exact name of how you would like it to appear in then OOP. The writing is difficult to read 
and they can't determine how to spell Lawrence/Laurence. Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 12, 2014, at 8:31 AM, Murrell Smith <mjhs@ftc-i.net> wrote:
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Yes, Will send to Murrell,Jr and hope they can correct
On Sep 12, 2014, at 8:24 AM, Underwood, Paul B. <underwp@musc.edu> wrote:

Did the picture come this time??

From: Bette Hester [mailto:bettehester@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 1:43 PM
To: Underwood, Paul B.
Subject: Order of the Palmetto

Good to hear from you, Paul. Often think of you and Peggy. All must be going well for you.
Frances has been like a dog with a bone about that award and the mistake. She will not let it go.
This is not a very clear picture but the best I could do. Thank you and Merrill Smith for whatever you can or can not do! 
Love always, Bette
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Bette Hester
170 College View Terrace 
Brevard, NC 28712
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